
Allison Brown

Superintendent of Schools

September 18, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

You are warmly invited to join us for the Homecoming festivities at Roslyn High School on
Saturday, September 28th. The day will kick off with a pancake breakfast for the community at
11AM, followed by the homecoming parade at 12:15PM. The parade will begin at the front
entrance of Roslyn High School, march through Roslyn Village, and arrive at the high school
football field.

The varsity football game—Roslyn vs. Baldwin—kickoff is at 2PM. Our high school cheer
teams and award winning Marching Bulldogs will perform at halftime. Please see the attached
flyer to access the robust schedule of homecoming week games leading up to Saturday’s events.

Homecoming festivities are more than a celebration of our school—they're a celebration of the
entire Roslyn community. Thank you for your continued support as we come together for a fun
and festive day on Saturday, September 28, 2024.

Sincerely,
Allison Brown
Superintendent of Schools




